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The current path for Hurricane Earl takes it past South Carolina, but there could 
be strong winds hitting the coast later this week.  

In the event of a loss to an SC Wind insured, claims can be reported as followed:

• Producers can report claims by signing into www.scwind.com.  On the 
Policy List, click on “Claim” and complete the form.

 
• Consumers can call the Claims Call Center at 1-800-236-1873.  The 

Center is operational Monday to Friday from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm.  On 
Saturday, the Center will be operational from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.

• Producers can fax ACORD Loss Notices to 1-877-290-6844

The Association is NOT implementing the Single Adjuster Program.  Report any 
flood damage to your flood carrier.

Pre-printed loss notices will not be distributed for Hurricane Earl.

Producers are reminded NOT to assign claims or attempt to settle claims.

http://www.scwind.com/

